
 

Avista Corp. 
1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane. Washington  99220-0500 
Telephone 509-489-0500 
Toll Free   800-727-9170 
 

    

December 18, 2017 
 
Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S. W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
RE:  UE-160082 – Avista Request for Extension of its “Washington Electric Vehicle Supply 
Equipment Pilot Program” WN U-28 – Substitute Filing  
 
Dear Mr. King, 
 

On December 14, 2017, Avista submitted proposed revisions to its tariff Schedule 77 in 
the above referenced docket.  In that filing the Company incorrectly listed the effective date on the 
proposed tariff sheets as February 1, 2017.  The correct requested effective date as described in 
the cover letter with that filing should have been February 1, 2018.  In addition, the Company 
submitted a redlined version of the proposed tariff sheets as a courtesy to Staff and others, to help 
easily identify the changes made to the tariff sheets.  The dates on the redlined version of the tariff 
sheets were also incorrect.  As the redlined tariffs were only included as a courtesy, they are not 
included again with this substitute filing. 

 
Avista requests the tariff revisions described herein become effective February 1, 2018. If 

you have any questions regarding this filing please contact Shawn Bonfield at 509-495-2782 or 
shawn.bonfield@avistacorp.com.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Linda M.Gervais 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Policy 
Avista Utilities 
linda.gervais@avistacorp.com 
509-495-4975 
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